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Artist’s impression of the new lift location looking from Wongala Crescent, subject to detailed design

Upcoming work

The Beecroft Station upgrade is underway with site establishment and investigation activities in
progress.

Work will continue throughout November and will include:

piling and concrete work for the lift foundations at the Wongala Crescent lift area

¢ demolition and concrete work within the old booking office (in the pedestrian underpass)
installation of site fencing along the footpath between the Sutherland Road Commuter Car Park
and the eastern entrance of the pedestrian underpass

¢ minor relocation of the bicycle hoops.

Equipment to be used includes a piling rig, excavator, concrete trucks/pumps, delivery trucks, truck-
mounted crane as well as power and hand tools.

Temporary station access changes

The stairs and switchback ramp between Wongala Crescent Commuter Car Park and the station will be
closed until late 2021, to allow for construction work to be carried out.

Commuters can continue to access the station via the pedestrian underpass tunnel and ramp.

For more information call 1800 684 490.
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465




Temporary commuter car park changes

Up to four parking spaces in the south-western corner of Wongala Crescent Commuter Car Park will be
closed until late November 2021, to allow construction work to be carried out.

Two accessible parking spaces have been temporarily relocated from Wongala Crescent Commuter Car
Park to Sutherland Road Commuter Car Park. Untimed parking is also available on nearby streets.

Construction hours
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.

For the safety of our workers, rail customers and the community, some station upgrade work will be
completed outside standard construction hours. Nearby residents and businesses will be notified before out
of hours work takes place.

Keeping the community informed

The community will be kept informed with regular project notifications and information via the project
website: transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.

For further information on the project please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.

Artwork — Wongala Crescent

The glass artworks which were installed at the completion of the Epping to Thornleigh Third Track
(ETTT) project by artists Amanda Kay, Jerome Dobinson and the community will be temporarily removed
and stored off-site to ensure their preservation during the upgrade. The re-installation location is to be
decided in consultation with Hornsby Shire Council and the artists.
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This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require the
services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call
Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.

For more information call 1800 684 490.
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465
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